
 
Attention Kingston & Area United Churches:  In this post-presbytery period, as 
we all live into new ways of being The United Church, how are we going to 
communicate? Stay connected? Support and pray for one another? Embrace the 
opportunities and face the uncertainties of this time of transition? Let’s get 
together so we can talk and tackle these challenges.  Are we interested in 
forming a Cluster in the Kingston area and if so, what it might do?  Sharon 
Hull, the new staff responsible for Clusters across our Region of East Central 
Ontario will be with us to consult with and support us.   
Ministers – working & retired; former Presbytery Reps; Interested Lay Leaders 
and Congregants – we are all invited!  Hope to see you there!!  For more 
information contact    Bruce Hutchinson ( hutchinb@queensu.ca) Marylil 
Megginson (marylil@kos.net)  or Elizabeth Macdonald (emacd@kos.net)  
  
The draft agenda is: 

➢ Call to order – Marylil Megginson 
➢ Worship led by – Rev Judith Evenden 
➢ Short report from each Faith Community represented - All 
➢ Report on Eastern Central Ontario Regional Council – Rev Elizabeth 

Macdonald 
➢ Introduction of Sharon Hull, East Central Ontario Regional Council staff 
➢ Report from Four Winds Presbytery Development Corporation on recent 

grant program  
➢ Table group discussions to discern interest in and potential roles for a 

Kingston and area cluster – Bruce Hutchinson 
➢ Feedback from table discussions 
➢ Do we meet again?  If so, time and place and who calls the meeting?

“Kingston Area United Church Gathering” 

 March 27, 2019,7-9pm at Sydenham Street United Church 
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